

SOUTH JERSEY SANITATION

253 N. White Horse Pike, Bldg. E • Hammonton, NJ 08037 • (609) 561-0441

May 24, 2021

Dear Sir/Madame:

Please accept our sincerest apologizes for the inconvenience the Township of Burlington, may have recently experienced in respect to trash/recycle collection.

At Seaside Waste, we take pride in ensuring our customers satisfaction. Unfortunately, due to the recent shortage of employees we have not met your expectations. Currently there is a shortage of helpers and drivers within the United States, that is affecting the ability of timely Solid Waste/ Recycling Collection.

We have attached some articles from The Solid Waste Association of North America, regarding the shortage of employees within the Solid Waste Collection Services Industry. Seaside Waste is taking steps to rectify the current issue.

We deeply value our relationship with the Township of Burlington, and are committed to providing you with the highest level of service. Thank you for your patience and understanding

Regards,

Jim Sage, CEO

Seaside Waste Services